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#exceptionaleveryday 

Please remember: 

It is early closing for all pupils tomorrow  

Friday 15th February 
School closes at 12.45 p.m. for the half term week         

holiday. School restarts Monday 25th February  

More quotes from our recent  
Ofsted trained inspectors visit  
Last month, the school booked a ‘one year on’ audit of the 
standards of education and quality of teaching at Camelot. 
In addition to last newsletter comments, the auditors said: 

“Assessment processes and the     

collection and analysis of data are 

now secure, providing a firm basis for 

teachers to plan appropriate lessons” 

“Provision for the spiritual, moral, social and cultural 

development of pupils is good resulting in most    

pupils considering the fundamentals of British values 

as they make their decisions day by day. This has 

also enabled a significant improvement in pupils’  

behaviour throughout the day” 

“...there are now no significant limitations 
on how good the school can become.” 

“Pupils’ personal development 

is good; they feel safe and well 

supported. Pupils value their 

school for both the academic 

and personal / emotional       

support they receive. They 

speak highly of their teachers 

and the head teacher.” 

“Staff are very positive 

and are eager to do as 

much for their pupils 

as they possibly can. 

This bodes well for the 

next stages of staff            

development.” 

“The Early Years Foundation 
Stage (EYFS) is excellent and 
children in Nursery and             
Reception make very good        
progress. All children observed 
were fully involved in activities, 
socialising very well and clearly 
very happy.” 

Copies of our report are available from the school office 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Exceptional Teaching and Learning Review 
 Exceptional trips for different year groups including… 
 Exceptional winners—Southwark Yr 3/4 Athletics 
 Exceptional Writers of the future 
 Exceptional Spellers of the present! 
 

2019 already…. 

 



School  

Recommendations 

for Half Term events 

and clubs for your 

children  



 


